

Toowoomba-Range Probus Newsletter

Issued 20 August 2025

Management Team 2025-26

President John Randall Vice President Mike Butt Imm Past Pres Tony Mullen Secretary Tony Mullen Treasurer Ken Stephenson Program Director Rob Catto Floyd Wilson & Trips/Outings Paul Barrett Welfare Officer Rob Catto Newsletter Bruce Hinchliffe

Birthday Greetings September

Sandra Martin 2 John Clift 25

PLEASE APOLOGISE

If you are not attending the monthly meeting it is very important that you submit an apology to the secretary to ensure that the exact numbers of attendees are known.

Otherwise catering volumes become impossible to manage effectively. Email to rangeprobus@outlook.com or text 0408 238 091.

Next Meeting: Ballymore Room, 341 Hume St, Toowoomba Tuesday 26 August 2025

Guest speaker: Retired teacher Reg Moor will talk about his hobby – Beekeeping. He's enjoyed beekeeping since 1978, and is a life member of the Southern Queensland Beekeepers' Association. He's been a member of that association for 35 years, and for 30 years has served as Royal Agricultural Society Queensland Honey Court committee member. He is a keen gardener and lawn bowler.



Next Outing: Rink 46 (formerly Drayton Bowls Club) Noon for 12.30pm lunch - Tuesday 9 September 2025 Cost: \$30 per person.

Lunch is an alternate drop of rump steak and fish and chips.

Dessert alternate drop of sticky date pudding and apple crumble.

Tea and coffee and drinks available from the bar.

Bring your thinking caps . . . Floyd has a Trivia Quiz prepared!



Suggestions *please* . . .

President John Randall and his committee are confident our Club is travelling well, but we'd like your help in making it even better.

So - please, let us have your thoughts.

For suggestions on improving its operation – at meetings and so on: Contact President John or Secretary Tony Mullen at rangeprobus@outlook.com

For suggestions on guest speakers, contact Rob Catto at robcatto67@gmail.com

For suggested trips or outings, contact either Floyd Wilson at floydwilson@email.com or Paul Barrett at vpbarrett262@gmail.com

For contributions and suggestions for improvement to the Newsletter, contact Bruce Hinchliffe at hinchb@bigpond.net.au

WE WOULD GREATLY APPRECIATE YOUR INPUT TO OUR CLUB... Why not send off an email or two right now!

Range Probus at . . .

THE PLAY THAT GOES WRONG





<u>ABOVE</u>: Jill and Peter Cory, Glenys and John Clift, Noel Brampton and Bruce Hinchliffe

<u>BELOW, Front</u>: Sue Englart, Paul and Carmel Barrett. Beverley and Ross McCasker, Mike and Jan Browning. <u>Back</u>: Noel Brampton, Trish and Tim Sullivan, Sandy and Jeffrey Martin, and Mike Butt.



It was a play within a play . . . and the result was nothing short of sensational!

Twenty-one delighted Range Probus members and partners soaked up the riotous action of The Play That Goes Wrong at the Empire on Tuesday evening, August 12.

It was a hilarious hybrid of Monty Python and Sherlock Holmes, and things went from bad to utterly disastrous when The Cornley Drama Society performed its classic murder mystery.